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INDIRECT COSTS POLICY 
 
The Foundation is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization funded primarily by donations from private citizens 
to support Florida native wildflower research, education and planting projects. The Foundation’s budget 
is limited. Therefore, in an effort to obtain the greatest return for its expenditures, it is the Foundation’s 
policy not to allow payment of indirect costs to grant recipients. This policy applies to all entities 
receiving awards.  
 
Indirect costs are defined as general overhead and administration expenses (e.g., rent, utilities, 
accounting, etc.) that support the entire operations of a grantee and that may be shared across projects. 
 


